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          1 December 2020 

Dear students, 

Heidelberg University is glad to invite you to its fifth:  

Summer school of Anatomy-Based Sonography Heidelberg  

  We are a group of medical students in their clinical years with much experience in sonography 
diagnostics. In cooperation with professors of our university we have designed a one-week 
sonography summer school for international third- to sixth-year medical students.  

  The week you will spend with us will not only be an ultrasound course, but much more an 
international student exchange - a hiking trip and pub crawls included!  

For further information about the course and how to apply, please read the brochure enclosed.  

If you have any question, don’t hesitate to contact us (sash@uni-heidelberg.de). 

Yours sincerely,  

Leonie Henningsen, Fabian Bauer, Christopher Krämer  
on behalf of the team of SASH  

 


